
 

Remittance Advice (RA) Message 

 

Title:  Alaska Medicaid Introduces Well-Child Transportation Bus Pass Program 

Issue Date: 12/06/2019 

Run Length: 6 weeks 

Provider Type(s):  All 

Message: The Department of Health and Social Services and the Municipality of Anchorage are 

excited to introduce the new Well-Child Transportation Bus Pass Program. Beginning 

February 1, 2020, free People Mover bus passes will be issued to Medicaid/Denali 

KidCare-eligible children and pregnant women through the Municipality of 

Anchorage’s mTicket application. For more information, refer to provider flyer Alaska 

Medicaid Introduces Well-Child Transportation Bus Pass Program available on the 

Provider Updates page.  

 Questions? Please contact the Well-Child Transportation Program at 907.269.4575. 
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